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BERRYESSA CHINESE SCHOOL

P.O. BOX 32988, San Jose, CA 95152-2988 - Voice Mail (408) 764-9648
Email: bes board@yahoo.com - www.bes-usa.org
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TS Berryessa Chinese School
Attn: Registration Dept.
PO Box 32988
San Jose, CA 95152
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Dear Parents and Students:

Deadline for all language and cultural classes add, drop, and transfer requests is 9/18/2021. Due to the
uncertainty of the pandemic, all requests will be handled online only. You may either complete the
online registration or download the registration form at Registration Forms

1. Email a soft copy to registration@bcs-usa.org
2. Postmark and mail the hard copy to the BCS PO Box address before by the deadline

Mailing Address: Berryessa Chinese School
Attn: Registration Dept.
PO Box 32988
San Jose, CA 95152

Please email the Registration Department at registration@bcs-usa.org if you have any further questions.
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